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SUMMARY OF PUBLIC COMMENTS RECEIVED 
 

 
  

Comment Received Staff Response 
The additional traffic 
generated by this 
development cannot be 
supported by the existing 
road network. 

Transportation Planning supports the Official Plan 
Amendment and Zoning By-law Amendment applications. 
The site-generated traffic by the proposed development 
can be accommodated by the surrounding road network, 
provided that the proposed driveway access to Rymal 
Road West is limited to right-in/right-out movement only, 
as demonstrated in the approved Transportation Impact 
and Transportation Demand Management Study, 
prepared by Paradigm Transportation Solutions Limited 
dated April 2024. 
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COPY OF PUBLIC COMMENTS RECEIVED 
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From: jodi campovari <REDACTED> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 9:51 AM 
To: Michniak, Mark 
Cc: jodi campovari 
Subject:UHOPA-24-004 and ZAC-24-010 
 
External Email: Use caution with links and attachments I am a resident of the Lister neighbourhood and 
oppose the so called Medium Density proposal of 22 storey building at 1600 Upper James in Hamilton. 
 
This area is residential with single storey, town houses and some commercial buildings all at the most 2 
to 3 storeys. Upper James at Rymal is already a busy intersection most of the day.  This proposal will 
make this intersection a nightmare. 
 
Consider the area, traffic and originating neighbours. 
 
Yours, Jodi Campovari 
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SUMMARY OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION  
 

CONDUCTED BY A.J. CLARKE 
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